
  

Hello, 

Thank you for bringing in your favourite story books 

this week. We have loved reading them together… 

Here are our ‘Ask Me About’ moments for the last few 

days… 

• Our phonics sounds: i,n,m,d 

• Music: playing the musical instruments and the 

outdoor stage area 

• Painting our self-portraits and labelling them 

• News Time 

 

Homework: 

Whilst not compulsory, we do encourage children to continue their learning at home. 

 

Maths: 

This week we have been continuing looking at the Number 1. We have also been looking at 

comparing length and using key vocabulary such as: 

• Shorter/ Shortest 

• Longer/ Longest 

Have a go at drawing caterpillars (or use these below) and practise your cutting skills. Next, 

order them from shortest to longest. 

 

 
 

Have a good weekend. See you next week. 

Many thanks, 

The F2 Team 😊 


